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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

We are writing to let you know about the latest stage of the rebuild of the fire-damaged 
agriculture building at Junee High School. 

Following the 7 May 2024 fire, the building was fenced off and the department began 
planning for the structure’s demolition and future use.  

The department issued a request for tender (RFT), during the Winter School Holidays, to invite 
contractors to carry out this work. 

The new agriculture building will be built to Educational Facilities Standards and Guidelines 
(EFSG) and incorporate: 

• New split-system air conditioning system 

• New handrails 

• New concrete slab 

• New concrete sleeper retaining wall around the outside of the new building with 
drainage to divert water away 

• New internal wet area 

Tender submissions will close on 8 August 2024, followed by the assessment and contractor 
appointment. 

We will continue to keep you updated. 

Thank you for your cooperation as we continue to plan this important work. 

If you have any questions or feedback, please contact the NSW Department of Education on 
the details below. 
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